
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  LANELL ENDRES, INTERIM CITY ADMIN/FINANCE DIRECTOR  
 
SUBJECT:     FIRE CONTRACT-CANNON FALLS TOWNSHIP    
 
MEETING DATE: JUNE 19, 2018 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

The Fire Service Agreement with Cannon Falls Township has expired and Fire Chief 
Mike Althoff met with representatives from the Township to review the Fire Service 
Agreement and its terms.  The attached Agreement has been agreed to calling for 2% 
increases each year for five years.  The agreement also increases the amount the City 
will be authorized to bill property and vehicle owners which will now be up to $750 (it 
was previously $500).  Staff feels the increases will adequately keep up with the rising 
costs of providing fire protection services.   
 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends that the City Council approve the Fire Service Agreement with 
Cannon Falls Township as presented. 
 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

Staff respectfully requests a motion to approve the Fire Service Agreement with Cannon 
Falls Township as presented 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s): 

 
Fire Service Agreement 

 










